Pioneer Band Association Invites all Band Families
to the

2013 Pioneer Band Picnic!
Pioneer Lawn (outside Band room)

All band students and their families are invited to our Annual Band Picnic which
will be held on the Pioneer Lawn 1-4 pm on Saturday, September 28, 2013. This
is a great opportunity for new families to get acquainted with other band
families and for new and returning band members to hang out.

PBA will provide hot dogs, hamburgers, veggie burgers, condiments, and paper
products. We ask each family to bring a dish to share according to initial of last
name, as follows:

Last Name A-C: Beverages (no 2 liter bottles)
Last Name D-J: Desserts

Last Name K-P: Salad/Vegetables

Last Name Q-Z: Fresh Fruit

* Families with special Dietary Restrictions, please bring a dish labeled, so
others may safely share: gluten-free, dairy-free, or vegan, for instance.

e All families-please keep ALL DISHES nut-free.

* Also Bring chairs, blankets for sitting, bats, mitts, Frisbees, cards, etc.

Let us Know you're coming!

Please Volunteer online at Band Picnic Volunteer Signup
Please RSVP online at Band Picnic RSVP Form




